
 
 

Hitchin Girls’ School Careers Education and Guidance 
 

Employers 
 
Working with employers and training providers is an important component of our 
careers programme. This work is key in inspiring students, and enabling them to 
learn about the world of work, and to make good, informed decisions about their 
career choices.  
 
We are always looking for new opportunities for our students. If you could offer 
support for our careers programme we would love to hear from you. Some of the 
ways you could help us are:  
 

• Having a stand at our exciting Careers Fair. This happens in 
October/November and is a good opportunity for students to find out 
about different careers they are interested in, and to speak to local and 
national employers, colleges, training providers and universities. This is 
always a very enjoyable event for all attendees. 
 

• Getting involved with our Year 8 Take Your Child To Work Day. This happens 
in the Spring Term and children get to experience a workday with their 
parents. Those who do not go to a parent’s workplace participate in a 
Careers Day within school. Could you provide interview practice to students, 
deliver a presentation or talk to our students about your experience in 
work? 
 

• Speaking at one of our regular Sixth Form talks 
 

• Speaking at our school assemblies  
 
If you are able to help us in any way please contact careers@hgs.herts.sch.uk 
 
Thank you.  
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